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Peace Road webinar on the theme “Peace Road 2020 — Connecting
People for Peace"

Moscow, Russia - A webinar on the theme “Peace Road 2020 —
Connecting People for Peace” was held on Monday 31 August 31,
2020 at 14:00 CET. More than 300 viewers from over 60 countries
took part.

Peace Road Event Connects Austria, Slovenia




St. Paul, Austria—Three town mayors joined a Peace Road event
connecting neighboring regions in Austria and Slovenia.

Swiss Peace Road Event Held on Youth Day

Bern, Switzerland—-Bicyclists rode through the Swiss countryside
in a Peace Road commemoration of International Youth Day.
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